



Monday, December 01 2014

Christmas Party

Dear Brothers & Sisters,

We would like to remind you that Local Lodge 2921 will be hosting our very first Christmas Party on Sunday December 14th 2014 at the Apollo Convention Center for all Screening Officers. Appetizers will be served at 1830 and dinner will commence at 1930.

The Christmas Party is to honour all Screening officers for all their hard work and to reward them with a fun and exciting evening.

We look forward to seeing you there.

In Solidarity, Caterina Barone Recording Secretary L.L. 2921

P.S. There will be no card signing at the Christmas Party, contrary to any rumors you may have heard. There are no conditions to attending our Christmas Party other than being a member. If anyone tells you differently, they are wrong!!!